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1
Overview

oneM2M thanks 5GAA for the confirmation of interests in further exchange and cooperation on supporting the V2X service in oneM2M. oneM2M would like to suggest a joint workshop with 5GAA during the next 5GAA face-to-face meeting in France (July 09-11, 2018). We also agree that the introduction of the latest work on both sides and brainstorming the potential scope and output of the collaboration can be the initial agenda items of the workshop. More topics can be worked out offline between the leadership and interested members from both organizations. oneM2M is looking forward to a fruitful collaboration with 5GAA.
2
Requested Action
oneM2M would appreciate the feedback and confirmation about the joint workshop during the next 5GAA F2F meeting in France (July 09-11, 2018). Detailed agenda can be worked out jointly after your confirmation.
3
Next Meeting Dates

· oneM2M TP 36 (WGs only), July 16, 2018 USA (Washington DC)
· oneM2M TP 37 , Sep 17, 2018 Korea 
· oneM2M TP 38 , Dec 03, 2018 Japan 
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